
   
 

 

 
 
DAILY BULLETIN – Friday 23rd March 2018                                                           Duty Head – K Softley 
                           
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 

Paper recycling: If you would like your paper recycled, please send someone from your registration 
class down to the car park next to the lower ground floor exit on Friday mornings.  

 
Because of door lock down issues could you please send your paper recycling out of the main entrance 
today during registration and then head towards the bins from there (west side of school next to car 
park). 

S Lees 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
S1-6 Yoga:  The Yoga Club is running on Monday lunchtimes in the Dance Studio.  All abilities welcome!  For 

more information please see Tony Segall, Active Schools Co-ordinator.  
 T Segall 

 
S1-6 Boroughmuir High School Open Day: This Saturday, 24th March between 11 am and 4 pm, our new 

school is open to members of the wider community to visit.  
Please let your parents, family and friends know about it. 
There will be a chance to take a tour of the building, hear and see some pupil performances and buy prints 
of the painting of our old school. If you fancy helping out, see your Year Head.                          Mr Dempster 

 
S1-6 Caring for our new building! Please look after our new building! 
 Chewing gum is appearing outside in our patio area and also inside the building. Please no chewing gum 

anywhere. 
 Litter is being left after break and lunch. Please dispose of it responsibly and in a recycling bin if possible. 

Don’t move major pieces of furniture and replace all chairs to where they were. 
And remember, no pupils above atrium level at break and lunch – unless you have a library pass or other 
arrangement with a member of staff. 
Pupils can make their way upstairs from 10.50 am after break and from 1.30 after lunch. 
 
Be proud of your new school – and look after it!!!                                                                    Mr Dempster 
 

S1-6 Bake Sale for Sport Relief: There will be a Bake Sale in the Lower Atrium on Friday 23rd March at morning 
break to raise money for Sport Relief. Please come and support a group of S1s who have organised this 
for a great cause. All items 50p or £1.                                                 J Presly 
 

 
S1-4 SPORT RELIEF:  
 

S2’s 
Friday Plan:  S2’s are to come to school in their PE kit with their uniform in their bag.  After you have 
registered please make your way to the Sports Hall for the start of period 1 and sit in your houses in 
teams.  Please note that Volleyball is now Table Tennis.  This event is asking for you to make a £1 
donation to raise funds for those less fortunate than you and help bring sport to everyone.  Please 
remember to bring it. 
  
S4’s 
Friday Plan:  S4’s should come down to the PE department sharp after break and get changed.  You will 
then make your way up to the Sports Hall for the start of period 3 and sit in houses in your teams.  Please 
note that Volleyball is now Table Tennis.  This event is asking for you to make a £1 donation to raise funds 
for those less fortunate than you and help bring sport to everyone.  Please remember to bring it.     

A Larter 
 

S1-3  Girls Football:  Please can all girls playing in the 7-a-side tournament today meet at 12.50 at the school 
entrance.  We have two teams entered so we need all players to be available! 

T Segall 



 
S1-3  Paris 2018: A reminder that the next payment is due by 30th March. 

J Webster 
 

S4–6  Netball: Can all S4 – 6 netball girls please see Miss Boag (Room 210) at Registration or break today to 
vote for players player of the year for SPOTY18. 

L Boag 
 

S4-6  The SQA booklet “Your Exams 2018” has been issued at assemblies.  It is important that you read the 
advice from the SQA in this booklet.  Please note that some exams will start earlier than 9am so you must 
make sure you refer to your individual exam timetable for correct times and venues.  These individual 
timetables will be issued after the Easter holidays. 

C Paterson 
 

S1-2 Multi-Sports Club:  The Multi-Sports Club is running at lunchtimes on Mondays in the Sports Hall.  
There are different sports each week, including dodgeball, badminton and basketball!  Please finish your 
lunch before coming along, and make sure to wear trainers.  For more information please see Tony 
Segall, Active Schools Co-ordinator. 

T Segall 
 
S6 Eco Committee: Could the Eco Committee meet on Monday lunch time in room 3.16 to discuss the 

progress of the reusable coffee cups please.                                                                                       S Lees  
 
 

CORRIDOR MONITORING ROTA - FRIDAY 

DEPUTY HEAD - K SOFTLEY 

  Break 

2nd/3rd Floor 
Balcony 

Patrol 2nd & 3rd floor 
balconies. 

No pupils allowed. 

Staff   

S6 
Anna Lawrie 

Sophie Annan 

Atrium Level 

Patrol Atrium floor during 
break/lunch. 

Atrium stair DOWN only. 

Staff   

S6 

Laura Mirchell 
Olivia Magill 
Rory Garbutt 

Narges 
Yazdanian 

Servery Entrance SMT 1 KS 

Servery Exit SMT 2   

Ground Floor 

Reception area/Front 
door 

Canal side/Coffee bar 
SMT BM 

Front Playground 
Patio/Canal side 

S6 
Philip Brown 
Omri Gardi 

Lower Atrium 
and Lower 

Ground Floor 

  SMT   

Lower atrium 
Side door 

Grab-&-Go Trolley 
Staff   

Main Playground S6 
Skye Ross 
Peter Booth 

 


